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3 CLAVERHOUSE INDUSTRIAL PARK (AN282-2002)

As part of the ongoing service development at Claverhouse Industrial Park, a requirement has been
identified to upgrade an electrical substation at a cost of £30,640.

The Director of Finance has confirmed that the expenditure can be met from provisions within the
Economic Development Capital Estimates for 2002/03.

Members are asked to approve the foregoing works being instructed through Scottish & Southern
Energy plc.
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